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Laura Reathaford Interviewed by the Northern
California Record on PAGA Litigation

March 19, 2020

The Northern California Record interviewed Laura Reathaford for a March 19 article, "PAGA litigation

expected to accelerate in wake of California Supreme Court ruling," which discusses the implications for

employers of a decision that allows state workers who settle and dismiss individual Labor Code claims to

maintain standing in PAGA lawsuits. 


